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STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 = TTY (360) 586-8203

January 11, 2007

Kevin Christie

Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities
1411 East Mission

P.O. Box 3727

Spokane, WA 992200500

Re:  Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities
Docket UG-070062

Dear Ms. King:

On]J anuary' 3, 2007, Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities filed with the commission, in
Docket UG-070062, a Petition for Exemption from WAC 480-90-23 8(4), Integrated Resource
Planning.

On January 9, 2007, the commission received a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition. The
commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without
prejudice to the Company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and
docketed matter. '

Sincerely,

Dpede DAl tl__

Carole J. Washburn
Executive Secretary
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